
Dear MRT PAC members, 

The PAC will be holding its Annual General Meeting on Wednesday, May 29th, 2024, at 6:00 
PM over Zoom. The purpose of this AGM is to elect an Executive Council for the upcoming 
2023/2024 school year.  

It has never been easier to attend these meetings, as it is accessible from the comfort of 
your home. 

All Executive Council positions are open to the vote. If you would like to submit your name 
for nomination, please email president.mrtpac@gmail.com and include your full name, 
contact information, and position you are running for. Please have your nominations 
submitted no later than the end of the day on Monday, May 27th. The list of candidates will 
be sent out to the school community via email on Tuesday, May 28th ahead of the vote on 
Wednesday, May 29th.  

Participation on the Executive Council and within the PAC is greatly encouraged. If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Warm Regards,  

PAC Executive Council: 

PAC President: Vandita Bhanot: president.mrtpac@gmail.com 

Michelle Fung : Vice President  

Amandeep Randhawa : Treasurer 

Joy Dhanoa: Secretary  

Tina Jawanda: DPAC representative 
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